
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

          
July 17, 2006 

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223  

RE: Case 02-E-0198 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, 
Charges, Rules and Regulations of Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation 
for Electric Service  

Dear Secretary Brilling:  

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Rochester Gas and Electric ( RG&E or the 
Company ) are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the New 
York State Public Service Commission ( PSC or Commission ).    

PSC No. 19 

 

Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service ( PSC 19 )

  

Leaf No. 81.3,   Revision 1, Superceding 0  
Leaf No. 81.6,   Revision 1, Superceding 0  
Leaf No. 85.3,   Revision 1, Superceding 0  

Effective: November 1, 2006  

This filing is a supplement to RG&E s October 5, 2004 tariff filing made in compliance 
with the Joint Proposal on Electric and Natural Gas Economic Development Incentive 
Programs ( Economic Development JP ), dated October 4, 2004 in the above referenced 
proceeding.  This  filing  includes the addition of the following provision to RG&E s 
Incremental Load Rate, Incremental Load Rate  Retail Trade Pilot, and Empire Zone 
Rates programs:  

The rates and charges under this rider, which reflect the Company's incremental 
cost of providing service, will be subject to periodic review and revision, subject to 
Public Service Commission approval.  If  it is determined that the bill calculated 
under this rider exceeds the bill calculated under the otherwise applicable standard 
Service Classification rates, the customer will pay the lower of the two bills.  

This provision ensures that customers participating in the affected economic development 
programs will not pay more for their electric  service than they would have paid if they 
were not participating in the programs.  These changes have been reviewed with Staff.   
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The Company requests that the requirement of § 66(12)(b) of Public Service Law and 16 
NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived because these revisions would 
not be readily understood by, or be of interest to, the general body of customers.  The 
Company proposes to communicate these revisions through its Economic Development 
program outreach and education efforts.  

Any correspondence or questions regarding this filing should be addressed to Sue Morien 
at (585) 771-4741.   

Very truly yours,   

Mark O. Marini 
Manager, Regulatory and Tariffs 
Rate and Regulatory Economics  

Enclosures  

cc:   Active Parties   
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